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16/11/2019  19:43:192019/4660/P OBJ B. Bennett Dear Joshua Ogunleye

I am writing to object to this proposal. 

St Paul's Mews is part of the important Camden Square conservation area and these buildings have survived 

in reasonably intact condition although unfortunately some windows have been changed at the rear of this 

building. The proposed roof extension would dramatically change and destroy the character of the traditional 

original sweep of neighbouring sloped slate roofs and could set a terrible precedent. The proposal would 

resemble a bland city office block. This planned installation is not appropriate for this traditional Camden 

building. It would be a disaster to demolish part of the original surviving roof.  The proposed windows are 

extremely inappropriate and do not fit in with this historic mews. Rooflights on the front roofslope would not be 

appropriate and would cause a nuisance. 

There is already mass development and a huge amount of newly built housing nearby and this attempt to 

increase and intensely concentrate the occupation of this building would cause further tension and issues with 

overcrowding, waste, noise and nuisance to neighbours and overuse and pressure on council services. There 

are already major problems with waste, noise and pressures on Camden Council in this area.
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